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Cheder Chabad Boys Division 

Letter from the Menahel: 

NEW DAILY START TIME: 

Minyan for grades 7-8 will begin at 7:15am Monday - Friday.  

Grades 1-6 will begin classes at 8:30am Monday - Friday. 

The first day of minyan will be Monday, 18 Elul, September 7, 2020. 

Sunday schedule will remain the same for all grades:  

Minyan at 8:30am and classes for grades 1-6 at 9:30am. 

 

Dismissal times remain the same as last year:  

Grades 1-5 at 4:15 PM and grades 6-8 at 5:15PM.  

 Dear Parents,  

As we approach the first day of cheder, we are taking steps to  assure the safety of 

our students and staff.  We are excited by the upcoming opportunity to welcome you 

in person.  

With the extended break from cheder routine, the first days of cheder will be utilized 

to retrain our talmidim in the general cheder routines as well as the new procedures  

being put in place as a result of the pandemic.  

We recognize that this will take time and we will work patiently to onboard all the 

talmidim so that we can establish a safe and healthy cheder. Your support will be 

critical in establishing a safe space for learning Torah.  

Levi Kaplan 
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The cheder is a proud partner of the International Chidon Mitzvos. Cheder-talmidim 

have successfully competed as finalists at  various tiers of the Chidon  bringing nachas 

to their parents and the entire cheder community.  

Our commitment to learning the mitzvos is rooted in the Rebbe’s re-

quest that we learn the entire Torah  at the level of our ability, in prep-

aration for the coming of Moshiach.  The Rebbe often explained that 

learning Rambam should be in addition to the scheduled studies of 

talmidei hayeshivos.   

With this in mind, for the coming year, participation in the Chidon will 

depend on students successful participation in day to day learning 

and proper conduct at cheder. Talmidim are required to maintain an 

above 80% average in all subjects (kodesh and chol), and a B and above in behavior and 

overall conduct.  

We wish our talmidim continued hatzlocho in their ever increasing knowledge of Torah 

and success in their journey of personal refinement,  

We plan to open on schedule IYH.   

Various procedures are being put in place in order to ensure everyone's 

safety.  

A detailed list of measures that need to be 

taken by parents and students , as well as  

the measures being  taken 

by the school will be  

released in the next few 

weeks.  



 

Yossi Tuller, Levi Bogomilsky, Sender Setton, Shmuly Crawford, 

Benzion Baumgarten, Meir Nussbaum  

and Menachem Mendel Nash 

 May you have a Shnas Hatzlochah! 

 

Happy Birthday 
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